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nity setting, Medication management poses a particular challenge
with the new antipsychotic medications. as all are available only in
oral formulation. This raises issues of complianceand the ability to
adhere to long-termmaintenance pharmacotherapy.

Attention should also be given to individual's subjective experi
ence of the illness and recovery. What questions and concerns does
this person have? Issues of fear, apprehension, anxiety, excitement,
and loneliness have been documented. How treatment professionals
respond to these issues may have strong impact on the course of
the individual's recovery. Engagement of the family andlor other
caregivers is another important non-pharmacological intervention.
As family members are still the primary care provider for adults
with schizophrenia, their knowledge. availability. and involvement
are crucial areas for assessment.

Outcome measurements must be interwoven with the actual
healthcare delivery. Multidimensional measurements which address
issues of psychopathology, social adjustment,role functioning, qual
ity of life. violencelsuicidality, family burden, patient satisfaction,
and hope are examples of assessmentareas.

Videotape of case examples will be presented to better illustrate
effective non-pharmacological strategies when working with adults
with schizophrenia.

IMPACT OF OLANZAPINE ON QUALITY OF LIFE IN
SCHIZOPHRENIA

ChristopheMartin. Lilly ResearchCenter, Windlesham, Surrey, UK

There is greater recognition that alleviation of the psychopathology
of schizophrenia and other psychotic disorders only addresses pan
of the problems experienced by these patients. and that comprehen
sive evaluations of new antipsychoticdrugs require both clinical and
quality of life outcome assessments. OIanzapine (Olz), a thienoben
zodiazepine, is a putativenew "atypical" antipsychotic agentthat has
been shown to be effective and well-tolerated in the treatment of
schizophrenia. In a double-blind clinical trial conducted in 174 aca
demic and community centers in 17 countries, 1.996 patients with
schizophrenia, schizophreniform disorderor schizoaffective disorder
were randomized to either Olz (5-20) mglday; n = 1.336)or halo
peridol (Hal) (5-20 mg/day; n = 660). BPRS total scores, PANSS
positiveand negative scores,CGI severityscores, and Qualityof Life
Scale (QLS) total and subscale scores were measured at baseline,
after 6 weeks of treatment, and over a treatment period of 52 weeks
for patients who responded to 6 weeks of acute therapy. All patients
with a baseline and at least one postbaseline QLS assessment (Olz:
636; Hal: 257 patients) were included in the quality of life analyses.
During the acute treatmentphase. mean improvements in BPRStotal.
PANSSnegative, cm severity, and QLStotal scoreswerestatistically
significantlygreater in the Olz groupcomparedto the Hal group.The
greater improvements in quality of life scores were maintainedover
the 52-week treatmentperiod and appeared to be due to a more pro
nounced impactof olanzapineon intrapsychic foundations, a measure
of patient senseof purpose. motivation and emotional interaction.

In conclusion olanzapinewaseffectiveand superior to haloperidol
in improvingqualityof life in patients with schizophreniaand related
psychotic disorders.

BIOLOGICAL AND SOCIAL PREDICTIONS OF OurCOME
IN PSYCHOSIS

R.M. Murray.DepartmentofPsychological Medicine, Instituteof
Psychiatryde Crespigny Park. LondonSE5 BAF

A series of 166 psychotic patients was extensively investigated
and followed up for 4 years. Among schizophrenic patients, males
had an earlier onset of psychosis than females, but this difference

disappeared when patients who had sufferedobstetric complications
were removed.Ventricular volumedid not differ among female schi
zophrenics with or without a family history, but non-familial male
schizophrenics had greater ventricular volume than familial cases;
this was not explainedby obstetriccomplications.

Malepatientshad a pooroutcomewhile patientswhohad suffered
adverse life events had a good outcome. Early insidious onset, low
IQ, and childhood problems were bad prognostic indicators as was
increased Sylvian fissureand third ventricularvolume.
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THE SYNERGISTIC BENEFITS OF SEROTONIN AND
NORADRENALINE REUPTAKE INHIBITION

J. Craig Nelson. ProfessorofPsychiatry, DepartmentofPsychiatry.
Yale UniversitySchool of Medicine, 20 York Street, New Haven,
Connecticut 06505

The recent success of the SSRIs has underscored the importance of
serotoninin the pathophysiology of depression. Yet,norepinepherine
andserotoninbothappearto play importantroles in mediatingantide
pressant response. Tryptophan depletion studies have demonstrated
that serotonergic antidepressants are dependenton serotoninfor their
efficacy, but that blocking serotonin synthesis has linle effect on
the efficacy of noradrenergic antidepressants, such as desipramine.
Alternatively, administration of a1pha-methyl-paratyrosine, a drug
inhibiting catecholamine synthesis, causes relapse in patients suc
cessfully treated with desipramine, but not serotonergic antidepres
sants.The findings suggestboth neurotransmitters providealternative
pathways mediating antidepressant response. Preclinical work sug
gests the combinationof drugs acting on both systems may enhance
neuropharmacologic changes. Based on these preclinical findings,
We conducted a preliminary study comparing the combination of
desipramine and fluoxetine to desipramine alone in a group of
severely depressed inpatients. The combination was more rapidly
effective, with differences noted after one and two weeks. At the
end of four weeks, more patients had responded to the combination.
While this was an open study, the data suggested the combination
of a serotonergic and noradrenergic drug enhanced efficacy. Recent
drug development has focusedon the possible benefitsof drugs with
combined action. Venlafaxine, a new SNRI antidepressant. has both
serotonergic and noradrenergic effects. Clinical studies suggest it is
more effective than selectivedrugs in severely ill patients.

EXPANDING APPLICATIONS FOR VENLAFAXINE. A
DUALACTION ANTIDEPRESSANT IN CLINICAL
MEDICINE

R. Priest, Professorand Head. Academic DepartmentofPsychiatry.
St. Mary's Hospital MedicalSchool, 20 South Waif Road, London,
W2 IPD, United Kingdom

In addition to their use in depression, there is growing interest
among researchers and clinicians in a variety of new indications
for antidepressants. Future clinical trials of venlafaxine, a new
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